Jane Rasely

From: Trish Drury <drury.trish@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 8, 2018 9:14 AM

To: PCD

Subject: Parent SSDE PLN51073

Attn: Annie Hillier

Received the notice re the plan to replace the neighbors dock. Am | correct in assuming there will be no change to the
footprint since none was shown on the document sent out?

Thanks for clarification
Trish Drury



